

FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT®
FOR HEALTHY LIVING
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

November 14, 2017

Racine City Hall Attention: Gretchen Herrmann 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Gretchen,

This letter is a formal request for the Racine Family YMCA to park its buses on a regular basis at the City Hall Annex Parking Lot. We are requesting parking permits for two buses, Thank-you in advance this will be greatly appreciated. If you have any question please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, Academy Director Quincy D. Harrison Racine Family YMCA 262-634-1994 262-898-4758 (Direct)

RACINE FAMILY YMCA www.ymcaracine.org 262.634.1994